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 Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 
 

Please be informed that school uniforms have been re-designed for the Academic Session 
2020-2021. The new uniforms will be made available on Open House which is scheduled on 

Wednesday, 25th March 2020. We look forward to serve you better. 
 

 
PRINCIPAL 

MS. QURAT UL AIN 


